


To Chapter 11 Members,


It’s that time of the year to vote for your 2019-2020 slate of officers. To assist in casting your vote, the following instructions follow:

· There are two types of voting opportunities: 1) Absentee ballot, and 2) Voting at the General Membership Meeting (GMM) at the April luncheon.
· Members, who will not be able to attend the April luncheon may declare their vote through the Absentee ballot (attached).
· Members, who cast their vote with an Absentee ballot, cannot vote again at the GMM.
· Absentee ballots must be returned by Friday, April 12th or sooner.
· Anyone, who is interested in serving as an officer (2019-2020), and is not one of the current candidates, may run-from-the-floor at the April GMM with the following criteria: 
· Must be a member in good standing with Chapter 11.
· Must be present at the April GMM to announce your candidacy.

To cast your vote, kindly use the Absentee Ballot in the attached file. 

Your vote matters. Thank you for your participation.

Respectfully submitted,

Nominations and Elections Committee-Chapter 11
